
 
Subject: ABC
Date: Wednesday, 7 September 2011 12:02:09 PM

I have just received an email that suggests that there is a possibility of 
privatization of the ABC. We need to have sufficient funding of the ABC the 
prevent this possibility and to ensure quality locally produced programs, both 
on TV and Radio. Maintaining this valuable service to city and country areas 
of Australia, as well as overseas, is, or should be, unquestionable.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
E A Swan




